
December 2020 

Fall is here with cooler temperatures and good weather for riding. Hoping everyone can take 
some time and go out to enjoy the ride. 
 
On October 31st, the Mohave Chapter had a Halloween party in Kingman, more people would 
have been nice, but a good time was had by all. Pictures should be posted in the December 
2020 Masterlink. This last weekend we had 4 Mohave members at Riot on The River. It was 
great to hook up with other chapters and clubs. Saturday brought some light rain at times 
and a lot of wind, but we all survived. 
 
This coming Saturday, November 14th, we are doing our highway cleanup in Golden Valley, 
working together with Cactus Cuties of Women in The Wind. On Sunday the 15th, we are 
riding with the Ruff Riders (sport bike group) for a Finish Her Ride memorial run. See my 
chapter report in this month’s Masterlink for the story about Cauleen. Monday the 16th, is 
our next chapter meeting. 
 
That is all I have for now. Until next month, stay healthy and ride safe. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


